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May 19, 2023 

Bunker Hill Families, 

At approximately 11:25AM today, the strobe lights to our fire alarm system started blinking. Out 

of an abundance of caution, staff and students were asked to evacuate the building and report to 

their assigned areas. The strobe lights were triggered by a short circuit to the magnet system that 

holds our hallway fire doors open. Technicians from our alarm company are currently in the 

building and making the necessary repairs. Our fire alarm system, as well as our sprinkler system 

are fully functional and never went offline. In consulting with first responders and our alarm 

company, the building was deemed safe and staff and students returned to the building at 

approximately 11:40AM.  

You will be proud to know that all of our students did a fine job evacuating the building and 

listening to instructions during this unplanned event. We are proud of them and truly appreciate 

their cooperation today.  

If you any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the main office.  

Best regards, 

 

Greg Muscelli  

 


